
 MURRAY CITY CORPORATION 
 
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that on February 19, 2013, beginning at 6:30 p.m. of said day in 
the Council Chambers of the Murray City Center, 5025 South State Street, Murray, 
Utah, the Murray City Municipal Council will hold and conduct a Public Hearing on and 
pertaining to the following proposed amendment to the City’s 2012-2013 Fiscal Year 
Budget: 

 
 
Appropriate from General Fund Reserves $168,800 to be used by the Utah 
Telecommunications Open Infrastructure Agency (UTOPIA) to help cover 
operational expense   
 

 
The purpose of the hearing is to receive public comment concerning the proposed 
amendment to the City’s 2012-2013 Fiscal Year Budget. 
 
Dated February 1, 2013. 
PH 13-08 
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Jennifer Kennedy, City Recorder 
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